
20 November 2024 

To Whom It May Concern, 

     It is my privilege to offer my unreserved endorsement of UV-C disinfection technology and 
the AeroClenz system as innovative, mission-critical solutions for improving public health and 
operational safety in aviation and beyond. 

     As a former admiral and commander of the US Third Fleet, I have witnessed firsthand the 
challenges posed by maintaining cleanliness and controlling infectious diseases in high-stakes, 
enclosed environments. These challenges have grown more complex with evolving threats, from 
pandemics to multi-drug-resistant pathogens. 

     The integration of UV-C technology represents a groundbreaking advancement in mitigating 
these risks. As a scientifically proven method to neutralize pathogens, UV-C disinfection has the 
potential to significantly enhance the health and safety of crew members, passengers, and all 
those operating within confined spaces. Its application is versatile, offering scalable solutions 
tailored to aircraft, ships, and other operational platforms. 

     AeroClenz, in particular, stands out as a leader in this field. Their innovative use of UV-C 
technology demonstrates a deep understanding of the operational needs unique to the aviation 
sector. By providing continuous disinfection of both surfaces and airborne contaminants, 
AeroClenz enhances hygiene standards without compromising operational efficiency, a critical 
factor for maintaining readiness in both military and commercial settings. 

     Beyond its immediate health benefits, this technology has the potential to restore public 
confidence in air travel and other shared environments, contributing to broader economic 
recovery and resilience. As someone who has dedicated decades to advancing aviation safety and 
performance, I am confident that solutions like AeroClenz represent the future of preventive 
medicine and operational hygiene. 

     I strongly urge decision-makers across industries to support the adoption of UV-C technology 
and AeroClenz systems. By doing so, we can ensure healthier, safer, and more resilient 
operations for the challenges of today and tomorrow. 

     Sincerely and Respectfully, 

     Michael McCabe 
   




